## Dear Camp Parents,

With the camp season quickly approaching, CYJ Midwest and <u>Campers Pharmacy</u> are working together with families to have their medicines Pre-Packaged to make dosing efficient and error-free. Each medication your child takes will be dispensed by our pharmacy and packaged, sealed and sorted according to Day and Time of administration; this includes prescription, non-prescription (OTC items) and vitamins. This method of dispensing medication during camp sessions will minimize potential medication errors insuring that every day each camper gets their correct medication, the correct dose, at the correct time.

All medication will be shipped to the camp prior to your child's arrival, and all unused medication will be sent home at the end of camp. If your child takes over the counter (OTC) items, such as Benadryl, Advil, Tylenol, please check with the health center as the may stock them.

Our on-line registration process will take you through the steps required to register for the programs that your child is signed up for. Please register by clicking here as soon as possible to avoid late charges associated with rush service. The deadline is May 20, 2015. Please note during the registration process we request a credit card be placed on file. Whenever there is a new charge for a co-payment or deductible, OTC items, etc. we will charge your card and send you an email with the details of the transactions. Upon registration you will be able to log into the Parent Dashboard and review your child's medication, camp sessions, transactions and insurance information and make changes as required.

We welcome you to **Campers Pharmacy** and look forward to providing our services to you and your child during their session and beyond. If you need any assistance, please visit the "Contact Us" section and chose whichever option best suites you. Sincerely,

The Staff of Campers Pharmacy

https://camperspharmacy.com